
Practice Alert - New General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) 

 

New General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) 

GDPR came into force on the 25th May 2018.  As a result of this we are reviewing how we record 

and manage consent. 

We will continue to send text reminders about your appointments, health checks due or general 

health advice to which you will need to consent too. 

Our reception staff will continue to check your contact details and ask for your consent when you 

are calling the practice or when you speak to our reception staff face to face, once consent is 

obtained they will add the appropriate code to your record. 

If you have any questions about this, please speak to a member of staff who will be able to assist 

you. 
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